
SEVEN® SWAG

A variety of printed 
materials featuring 
SEVEN® haircare product 
information for tall and 
wide collection frames. Ask 
us for details.

ART PRINT SIGNS

PRICE: $0.50

These aprons are the 
epitome of luxury.  Aprons 
are adjustable and come 
complete with the SEVEN® 
haircare logo across the 
chest.

APRONS

PRICE: $24

Create your own red carpet 
experience. These 5’ x 8’ 
custom banners come co-
branded with your salon 
logo alongside the SEVEN® 
haircare logo.

BANNER – COBRANDED

PRICE: $350

Continuous fine mist 
distributes quickly and 
evenly to large areas of 
hair. These refillable bottles 
feature the SEVEN® haircare 
logo and come with labels.

SPRAY BOTTLES

PRICE: $12

This sample set features 
our best-selling Kente® 
BOND system in 1 oz deluxe 
sample sizes. Each set 
comes packaged in an 
oraganza gift bag.

BOND DELUXE SAMPLES

PRICE: $50 / set of 10

This sample set features 
our best-selling Kente® 
BOND serum in 1 oz deluxe 
sample sizes. Each set 
comes packaged in an 
oraganza gift bag.

BOND SERUM SAMPLES

PRICE: $20 ea.

Make sure your photos 
really pop with this ring 
light and tripod. Easily 
take high-quality photos 
to feature on your social 
media channels or website.

RING LIGHT & TRIPOD

PRICE: $150

You never know when 
inspiration will strike! 
Keeping this SEVEN® 
haircare notebook on hand 
is a great way to make sure 
you don’t forget anything. 

NOTEBOOK

PRICE: $5

Drive clients to your salon 
by letting them know you 
sell SEVEN® haircare 
products. Each 14” x 3” 
logo affixes to an exterior 
window or door, 

WINDOW DECAL

Price: $15

Our cloth capes are 
the ultimate essense of 
comfort. They are fastened 
with adjustable snaps and 
come complete with the 
SEVEN® logo on the chest.

CAPE

PRICE: $30

Individual samples of a 
variety of products are 
available. These are great 
to get clients hooked on 
SEVEN® haircare. Ask us 
about current products.

SAMPLE PACKETS

PRICE: $10 / set of 10

These 4” x 9” acrylic sign 
holders really make your 
shelves stand out and 
draw customers in to 
explore more about SEVEN® 
product lines.

SIGN FRAMES - TALL

PRICE: $22

These presciption pads for 
your clients help them keep 
their recommended SEVEN® 
haircare products top of 
mind when they need to 
repurchase.

PRESCRIPTION PADS

PRICE: $1

These luxurious extra 
tall acrylic water bottles 
featuring the SEVEN® 
haircare logo are amazing. 
This is the perfect bottle to 
keep hydrated in style. 

WATER BOTTLES

PRICE: $15

Let your clients how 
important it is to support 
local businesses. This 
mirror cling reminds them 
to buy their products 
directly from you!

MIRROR CLINGS

PRICE: $3

Rep SEVEN® haircare 
with these super soft 
and comfotable T-Shirts. 
Available in men’s crew 
neck and women’s v neck 
from small to XXXL.

T-SHIRTS

PRICE: $22

EXPERTLY STYLED.
PERFECTLY WEIGHTLESS.

These 9” x 6.5” acrylic 
sign holders really make 
your shelves stand out 
and draw customers in to 
explore more about SEVEN® 
product lines.

SIGN FRAMES - WIDE

PRICE: $25

High quality and 
heavyweight paper 
shopping bags featuring 
the SEVEN® haircare 
logo give your clients an 
elevated experience.

SHOPPING BAGS

PRICE: $10 / set of 10

These stylish and functional 
clips are perfect for 
keeping your hair looking 
neat and sleek, without any 
pesky kinks or creases.

NO DENT CLIPS

PRICE: $8 / set of 4

Tissue paper branded with 
the SEVEN® haircare logo 
pairs perfectly with our 
shopping bags to ensure 
your client’s shopping 
experience is high-end.

TISSUE PAPER

PRICE: $7 / set of 30

Tissue paper branded with 
the SEVEN® haircare logo 
pairs perfectly with our 
shopping bags to ensure 
your client’s shopping 
experience is high-end.

ALLIGATOR CLIPS

PRICE: $10 / set of 4

Contact your Acount Executive • Call us at (206) 957-4777TO PLACE YOUR ORDER:

Rep SEVEN® haircare with 
these hooded sweatshirts, 
made with soft, midweight 
fleece and generous fit for 
comfort. 
Sizes available: S,M,XL,3X

SWEATSHIRTS

PRICE: $40


